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  Letter dated 24 April 2011 from the Chairman of the 
Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 
1540 (2004) addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 On behalf of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to 
resolution 1540 (2004), I would like to draw your attention to paragraph 14 of 
Council resolution 1810 (2008), according to which the 1540 Committee “will 
submit to the Security Council a report no later than 24 April 2011 on compliance 
with resolution 1540 (2004) through the achievement of the implementation of its 
requirements”.  

 I have the honour to inform you that the Committee is continuing its 
consideration of the report and, taking into account the consideration and adoption, 
on 20 April 2011, of Security Council resolution S/2011/1977 (2011) on the 
non-proliferation of weapons of mass destruction and their means of delivery to 
non-State actors, it will submit the report, which includes conclusions and 
recommendations, to the Council by 24 May 2011.  

 I would appreciate it if you could bring this letter to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council and have it circulated as a document of the 
Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Baso Sangqu 
Chairman 

Security Council Committee established 
pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 

 


